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SHCC LISTSERV #8 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.

 

Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2008 8:52 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: Upcoming Contract Administrator Workshop - Dallas - Feb 21-22 2008
SHCC will be participating the the SWAHMA Affordable Housing Conference in Dallas on February 21-22, 2008, held at the Park Cities Hilton, Dallas, Texas.  We will present workshops on Management Reviews, RHIIP and EIV, Contract Renewals and Rent Adjustments, Funding, REAC appeals and TRACS/Special Claims issues.  Other speakers and topics will be presented.  We will send out a copy of the SWAHMA brochure on the workshop when it is available.  We are alerting you in advance, and hope that you will be able to attend the program.   
 

Please contact Suzanne Cowper at suzannec@hacanet.org with any questions.



